
August 31, 2020 

Via Electronic Tariff System 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips, Acting Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

Global Tel*Link Corporation (“GTL”) respectfully submits the enclosed State Universal 
Service Fund Statement No. 2.  This statement replaces State Universal Service Fund Statement No. 
1, submitted on June 16, 2020. 

The attached State Universal Service Fund Statement No. 2 promulgates a new rate for the 
state universal fund surcharge that is applied to customers’ total monthly charges for 
telecommunications services.  

GTL respectfully requests an effective date of September 30, 2020 for this revised statement. 

Please contact the undersigned at 813-380-1513 or SMontanaro@gtl.net if you have any 
questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Steve Montanaro 

Steve Montanaro 
Vice President 
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